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GET BACK TO BUILDING EXTENDING THROUGH JUNE TO ACCELERATE DEVELOPMENT 
With Nearly 200 Approvals in May the Program Will Extend through June Helping to Jumpstart Hundreds 

More Projects & Create Jobs Citywide 
 

On May 4, 2015 the Department of Buildings launched Get Back To Building, an initiative intended to get 
delayed projects back on track and construction workers back on jobsites. Throughout the month of May, 
nearly 200 jobs were approved when attendees met after hours with plan examiners to resolve objections 
and to get their construction applications moved to approval.  
 
Due to the success of the May launch, the program will be extended through June. Over the next month, 
the Department is available to licensed architects and engineers, developers, filing representatives and 
property owners whose projects have not yet been approved and have outstanding objections from 
previous Department plan examinations.  As in past initiatives, agency experts will work with the 
applicants during these sessions to resolve plan objections and develop solutions in order to approve new 
buildings as well as major and minor alterations.  
 

Schedule an appointment that works for you and Get Back to Building! 
 

 


